St Michael’s Schoo! Council

Dear Parents /Guardians,

During recent School Council meetings, we
have discussed inventive ideas to raise money for deserving charities
during Lent. The Bishop Cleary Academy jointly decided that this
year, Father Hudson’s Homes will be the focus of all five academies’
fund raising initiatives. With this in mind St. Michael’s Council have
come up with the idea of...

Wacky Onesie Wednesday

On this day (Wednesday 9" April) all five academy schools will wear crazy
wacky onesies/ pyjamas to school with all proceeds pooled together for Father
Hudson’s Homes. A contribution of 50 pence per child will be collected in all
schools and added to any other fundraising activities undertaken.

In addition to this, the Council have also decided to raise money for
Cancer Research UK. If you have any ideas to help the school raise as much
money as possible, please contact the School Council... Remember, the more
fun, the better the idea!!

Yours sincerely, ‘
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School Council Members.



